Application No:	Consultees Name:	Received:	Comment:	Printed on: 01/09/2021 09:10:08 Response:
2021/3607/P	Laura Waddington	30/08/2021 16:11:24	SUPPRT	I fully support this wonderful initiative. It is heart warming to see a location that will add a lot to the local community opening at a time when so many independent spaces and projects are under threat.
2021/3607/P	Joanna Bergin	31/08/2021 18:14:20	SUPPRT	I am so excited to see all the developments being made at the Well Walk Theatre. It will be such a magical addition to the neighbourhood because Zina and Dylan McNeil are artists of the highest calibre, and it is an honour for us to have them amongst us, working on this wonderful project, which has already contributed so much without even being open! Everyone who passes by is fascinated and cannot wait for the place to be ready and open, including me!
2021/3607/P	Emilia A Leese	27/08/2021 16:34:52	SUPPRT	Dear Planning Officer, I write to express my support of these applications. It's exciting to have a project in Hampstead which will simultaneously be true to its community and sympathetic with the aesthetic of this Conservation Area. The theatre/bookshop/cafe/workshop will be an oasis of imagination and creativity befitting the location's historic pottery past and reweaving its original purpose, as the corner shop it once was, into the contemporary fabric of Hampstead Village. And it's a delight to come across property owners who have such vision. I look forward to this addition to Hampstead village and I hope you will give it your approval. Sincerely, EA Leese
2021/3607/P	Marie-Laure Prevost	31/08/2021 13:04:08	SUPPRT	Our family fully supports this fantastic project! We love doing creative activities with our child. For the moment there are no children theatres in the area. The closest one being in Islington. We would love to have one in Hampstead and would go more often because of the convenience and because it's so much fun. As a parents, we are also keen on our daughter being involved in performing arts and do workshops in real life instead of spending a lot of time online. A while ago, we had the chance of seeing two of the applicants' shows and really enjoyed them. They are very funny and professional. In one word: we can't wait for this children theatre to open!
2021/3607/P	Chester Carr	29/08/2021 19:05:32	SUPPRT	As a regular theatre goer and concept artist in the film industry I am very excited at the prospect of seeing a new creative space appear in the Hampstead community. I often cycle over to Hampstead as I have a lot of friends there and I regularly attend life drawing classes in Hampstead too. Hampstead is infused with creative people and I really think the Well Walk Theatre would be a wonderful addition to the community. This is the kind of project that will inspire younger generations to support an industry that has been very hard hit during the Pandemic. I see such projects as a vital asset in ensuring the future of Hampstead's creative spirit.

Application No:	Consultees Name:	Received:	Comment:	Printed on: 01/09/2021 09:10:08 Response:
2021/3607/P	Emilia A Leese	27/08/2021 16:34:36	SUPPRT	Dear Planning Officer, I write to express my support of these applications. It's exciting to have a project in Hampstead which will simultaneously be true to its community and sympathetic with the aesthetic of this Conservation Area. The theatre/bookshop/cafe/workshop will be an oasis of imagination and creativity befitting the location's historic pottery past and reweaving its original purpose, as the corner shop it once was, into the contemporary fabric of Hampstead Village. And it's a delight to come across property owners who have such vision. I look forward to this addition to Hampstead village and I hope you will give it your approval. Sincerely, EA Leese
2021/3607/P	Robert Brewer Young	30/08/2021 19:28:04	COMMNT	It is a great addition to the community. I completely support the project